LAS

Kirsten Walli

Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
P.O. Box 2319

2300 Yonge Street
Toronto, ON

M4P 1E4

September 22, 2014

Dear Ms Walli

Re: EB-2014-0280 and EB-2014-0281

This letter is to confirm that both the English and French Notice Of Application and
Written Hearing have been posted on the home page of the LAS website. Copies of the
applications and evidence, and any amendments thereto, are also available to anyone

requesting the material.

Sincerely,

Nancy Plumridge
President
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